
Memorandum 

DATE: February 7, 2019 

TO: Interagency Consultation Partners and Public 

FROM:  Robert Phipps, Deputy Director 
Suzanne Martinez, Associate Regional Planner 

RE: Notification of Adoption Date Revision for the Draft 2019 FTIP Amendment No. 
3, Draft 2018 RTP Amendment No. 1, and Draft 2015 Ozone Conformity 
Analysis Released for Interagency Consultation and Public Review 

This memo serves as notification of the following revision to the Interagency Consultation 
(IAC) Memo sent January 14, 2019: 

To comply with an EPA request to postpone adoption until final conformity ozone budgets are 
formally published in the Federal Register, Fresno COG’s Policy Board will consider adopting 
the Draft 2019 FTIP Amendment No. 3, 2018 RTP Amendment No. 1, and the Draft 2015 
Ozone Conformity Analysis at 5:30 p.m. on March 28, 2019 at the address noted above. 

This revision has been posted to Fresno COG’s website at: 
https://www.fresnocog.org/project/federal-transportation-improvement-program-ftip/ 

All other information contained in the original IAC Memo remains unchanged. 

If you have any questions please contact:  

Draft 2019 FTIP Amendment No.3 and Draft 2018 RTP Amendment No. 1: 

Suzanne Martinez at (559) 233-4148 x240 or smartinez@fresnocog.org. 

Draft 2015 Ozone Conformity Analysis: 

Braden Duran at (559) 233-4148 x217 or bduran@fresnocog.org 

I K.
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